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BOARD OF TRUSTEES COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508
County of Cook and State of Illinois

WRIGHT COLLEGE ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGY
CONTRACT WITH CTA

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that the Wright College Environmental Technology Program has,
once again, been awarded by competitive bid a contract with the
Chicago Transit Authority (CTA) to supply Hazardous Material
Emergency Response Training for a period of two years. This is
the third time this contract has been awarded to WWC ETP. The
value of this contract is $100,000.

This contract award represents continued confidence on the part of
the CTA in the Wright College Environmental Technology
Program. Prior to this contract we have provided individual
classes in confined space entry and other hazardous materials
topics.

The goal of this training in the past has been to prepare CTA
employees working with hazardous materials to handle them in a
safe manner for the protection of themselves and the rest of the
CTA staff, the public, as well as the communities where their
facilities are located. Since the 9/11 Homeland Security
Preparedness has been added to the learning objectives of the
program.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne Watson
Chancellor
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